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Curricaum Newsletter 4:‘” Y ear One and Two Summer 2 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome bhack to the new term. We would like to share our Curriculum overview with M.OM and some JEZAj dates

,Fnr this haLF term.

PE ,dm# is /\/\ﬂndmé .Plza,sz enAMre MOoMr child has their ,Pu“ PE kit with them.

Homework- and new madinn} books 4.0 oMk T)u,e/sdmj and Pupibs will be ,exp,ed,ed to return their homework to

school on the Fﬂﬂﬂminq Tuz&dmj. Please ensure all homework is Lﬂmplztz and back at school in time.
szllinq‘ words are qimen omt with homework and tested on the Fridmj Jor,F the ,Fnﬂﬂwinq week.
Owur Tnpiz ,F,or this haLF term is the seaside ’

Please take a look at our Curriculum N\ap ,me this meLF term.



In Literacy we will be reading a range of
stories about the seaside and non-ficton
books. We will be writing our own stories
and non chronological reports. We will
continue to use our phonics knowledge to
support spelling and our grammar skills to
apply different types of punctuation.

In geography we will be
finding out about the seaside.
We will be locating the
coastline on a map, finding
out how seaside places differ
from London and what there
is to do at the seaside.

In RE we will be talking about what is
important to us as children in a Jewish
School.

In PSHCE we will be talking about
how to keep healthy.

In numeracy we will continue to focus on the 2,5
and 10 times tables. We will be using our
addition, subtraction, multiplication and division
skills to solve problems with money. We will also
continue to solve problems involving fractions.

Our Topic this
half term is the
Seaside

In PE we will be learning different skills
to participate in sports day.

We will be playing games involving
throwing, catching and aiming.

In Jewish studies we will be listening
to stories from the weekly parashat
and using these as a basis for art and
creative activities . We will also be
talking about the values of the month
and how we can apply these in our
learning.

In Science we will be learning
about the seasons. We will be
matching seasons to the months
of the year, sorting and classifying
living things according to the
months we see them.

In ICT we will continue to use the app Purple
Mash to support other areas of the curriculum
and we will be using controllable Beebots to
learn about position and directions and
completing simple programming apps to
practice our coding skills.




